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Me1 n y kovy c h, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To: 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Ms. Sells: 

Saturday, March 06, 2010 I t 2 9  AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers 
this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any 
future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the 
case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
5 02- 564-3 94 0 ~2 0 8 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 4:15 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: L..G Elec increase 

From: BETTY SELLS[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 4:14:37 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: L..G Elec increase 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

No wa3y should this happen Things are tough enough.This is re.case #2009-0059 lge 

3/8/20 1 Q 


